
Dear APRALO members 
 
Thank you Holly for the nomination for the second APRALO representative on the ALAC which I gratefully 
accept.  
 
I have updated my SOI and if elected, I would like to apply to the ALAC for a 4th year as the ALAC Chair 
to assist with the great work of APRALO and the other members within At-Large. I would also like to 
support the projects that will be undertaken by At-Large with regards to the FY22 Additional Budget 
Requests where an unprecedented 6 out of the 13 accepted requests (worth half of the ABR budget) 
were from At-Large (4 of which came from RALOs to support their General Assembly activities).  If 
elected as the ALAC Chair, I would appreciate APRALO support to successfully complete these and other 
At-Large activities during 2022.  
 
Best regards 
Maureen 

 

https://community.icann.org/display/atlarge/Maureen+Hilyard+SOI

